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Comments: Dear USDA/National Forest Service,   I am submitting this letter on behalf of my wife and I in support

of the Sibanye -Stillwater's East Boulder Project.  Stillwater has been an  excellent  Mining Company and solid

stewards of the lands which they mine and restore. We have no reservation for the National Forest Service

granting  Amendment 004 Expansion EIS #61385  to the Stillwater Mining Company. 

 

Again, Stillwater is one of the best Mining firms operating in State of Montana, they are responsible,

environmentally friendly, and got the extra mile to ensure the safety of its employees and provide a strong tax

base to our great State.  Thank you Jim and Peggy Kambich Butte, Mt. 


